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I object very strongly to the revised Local Plan which is currently out for consultation.

I believe that the scale of development, both for housing and employment is totally
unjustified and little evidence to support the scale has been put forward.

Before any significant further development is undertaken, a fully underpinned plan for the
development of appropriate infrastructure, particularly roads and bridges, needs to be in
place and fully-funded.

Before any green belt land is released, all suitable brownfield land should be developed. In
particular, I see no justification for the inclusion of the development of Thelwall Heys in
the revised plan.

The plan, as it stands, will have a significant detrimental impact on the landscape and
character of the south Warrington villages.

Regards

Carolyn Cassidy




